

TERM 4: THURSDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2017









THE HUB

All welcome at The Hub.

In Week 5, The Hub concert hosted students from Years 7, 8 and 10. The rain held out just in the nick of time for the students to perform for their friends, and as always, there was a great supportive atmosphere outside Mrs Riitano's Kitchen for the students' performances.

Hillary Tran and **Isabella Logozzo** performed solo piano, **Akira Rattanavong** played solo acoustic guitar with a great groove, **Marco Kalic** played some nice classical guitar, and **Cooper Clifford** performed an excellent drum solo.

Well done to all for getting involved!

Mr Byron Mark Manager of Ensembles